Flyer to Generate Interest in Warranty at the Sales Office

Please . . . 

Ask us about our 

Limited Warranty! 
Why Do We Want to Tell You about
Our Limited Warranty?

In the midst of decisions about floor plans and carpet colors, cabinet and tile selections, light fixture and appliance choices, who wants to think about home maintenance and warranties? When the next task is to set appointments with the design center for selections and the superintendent for your preconstruction meeting, who wants to think about repair appointments? 

We do—because we 

RESPECT your right to make an informed purchase. We volunteer information even when you are too excited to ask for it.

WANT you to be satisfied long after you move into your new home. We help you understand the separation between warranty and maintenance: our job and your job.

BELIEVE that an informed buyer enjoys the building process and the new home more. We work hard to anticipate items that might surprise you and make a sincere effort to talk about them sooner rather 
than later. 

HOPE that nothing will ever go wrong in your new home and work hard toward that end. Still, we are realistic enough to know that something might need repair. We have a system to respond when you need us, a system that works much better if you are informed about how to use it to obtain the warranty service you deserve. 

SO, we invite you to ask us about our
Limited Warranty.
For complete details, review a copy of the limited warranty and the

“Caring for Your Home” section of your [Builder] Home Owner Guide.











































